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WESTRAIL, EXPRESSION OF INTEREST NO 03/2000 
23. Hon Bob Thomas to the Minister for Transport: 

With regard to expressions of interest 03/2000 advertised in The West Australian on January 22 2000 involving 
lime ash slurry injection - 
(1) Was a tender let and which firm was successful? 
(2) At which locations will this treatment be used? 
Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 
(1) Yes.  A contract was awarded to Pavement Technology Ltd. 
(2) At the 272 kilometreage in the Woodanilling - Katanning section of railway. 

At the 352 kilometreage in the Tambellup - Cranbrook section of railway. 

At the 370 kilometreage in the Cranbrook - Kendenup section of railway. 

At the 401 and 406 kilometreage in the Kendenup - Narrikup section of railway. 

At the 34 kilometreage in the Millendon - Jumperkine section of railway. 

At the 598 kilometreage in the Stewart - Bonnievale section of railway. 
 


